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Comments: I am writing to express my strong support for the USFS plan to restrict future commercial

development in the Galena area.  I also support the USFS Alternative plan #3 to protect  the site environmentally

and for the enjoyment of the public.  

 

As the Reno area grows in population and the necessary infrastructure that comes with this growth,  it is even

more crucial to set aside lands that will remain undeveloped and wild.  My family and I consider the Galena

forests and trails the sanctuary we need to cope with an increasingly busy valley.  This land provides outdoor

recreation year around for many of us seeking of stay connected with our natural environment.  

 

Please do all you can to protect it from further development.


